
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER FOR EAA CHAPTER 908 
SAINT LUCIE COUNTY, FLORIDA 

MAY, 2023 VOLUME 42, ISSUE  5 

EAA 908 HYLITES 

Officers:  
President  Mike Ketchpaw 
 772-766-6957 

V. Pres. Jimmy Hardison 
 772-528-09222 

Secretary  David Johnston 
 772-532-2420 

Treasurer  Steve Brooks 
 772-559-2960 
Director John Licardi 
 772-453-8923 

Director Jerry Groendyke
 772-418-7506 

Director             Jim Pool 

  772-519-3319 

Past President Paul Dekker 
 908-770-1698 
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WEB Site: 

www.908.eaachapter.org 
Webmaster:  Tina Gouin 

Chapter Clubhouse: 
3100 Industrial Ave 3 
Fort Pierce, FL 34946 
Phone - (772) 489-0420 

KFPR, east end use Taxiway 
Alpha or Echo to taxi lane 
Hotel, or progressive to “EAA 

Mark Your calendar; 

May 20-2023 Safety  seminar 9:30 

May 20, 2023 General membership meet-
ing 10:00 

Guest speaker;  Jeff Growth Turbine Works 

President’s Corner 

  

Membership:   As of 5-
10-23 we have 76 
members paid. 2022 we 
ended the year with 94 
members. Dues are 

due!! 

 If you have a friend or know of anyone 
interested in EAA or flying in general, 
invite them out to see our facility. 
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Newsletter Editor: Mike Ketchpaw - email to: ketch15@bellsouth.com 

All articles and pictures are the credit of the Editor, Mike Ketchpaw, unless otherwise noted.  

Many thanks to those that contributed.  Anyone with stories, news, trips, aircraft projects, bios of 

President’s Corner - (continued) 

 

April 22 Young Eagles, Troop 499 PSL. We flew 13 scouts with the 
help of our 908 volunteers. 

 

June Beers has retired from the treasurers post so if you’ve been 
sending payments to her house please make the change to send 
payments or correspondence to  

EAA Chapter 908 

3100 Industrial Ave # 3 

Ft Pierce, FL 34946 

Jeff Growth is our guest speaker at this Saturdays meeting. They 
are growing and he’ll fill us in on their expansion. 

 

 

Our 908 safety meetings will now be FAAST Wings credit starting 
with our last safety meeting (4-22-23) Thanks to our FAAST Team 
leader Raul Salazar. 

 

Jack Hartery will present his safety briefing at 9:30 at our gen-
eral membership meeting this Saturday, Make sure you sign up 
for this seminar or you can register at the event for Wings credit 
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The Young Eagles Rally we had last month was suc-
cessful with 13 Boy Scouts flown. Once again, good 
job everyone. 
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We had a work party last Saturday to do some 
repairs and sprucing up some of our hanger 
doors. Thanks to Paul Dekker, Jerry Groendyke,  
and Mike Rolfes for your help. Jerry, Paul, & 
Mike continue working on this all week. 



For sale Cessna C-140A 
For specs and pricing; 
Contact Robert 772-812-3143 (new #) 
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Last chance, 
may be sold. 
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Board of Directors Meetings:  The Chapter’s BOD meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 
7:00 pm at the clubhouse, unless otherwise noted. Next BOD meeting will be announced  The 
use of the  Chapter Hangar: The procedure for scheduling use of the Chapter’s hangar will be 
to call Mike Ketchpaw at (772) 770-9928 or 772-766-6957 in order to maintain coordinated use of 
the hangar. No other method is authorized.  

Around the Patch (Mike Ketchpaw) 

Just for fun 


